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Contact:  
Callie Conerton 
Coalition of Student Leaders Vice Chair 
907-723-1233 (cell) 
callieconerton@gmail.com 
 
Morgan Dufseth  
mdufseth@alaska.edu 
907-750-5262 

 
Rally: 

“Keep Bright Stars in Alaska”  
for  

 University of Alaska Funding  
 
 

Where: Across the street from the Capitol Building in Juneau, by the bear statue.  
 
When: Noon, Tuesday, March 1, 2016 
 
Speakers will include: 

• Students speakers from UAS, UAF, and UAA 
• Musical Performances from Students and University Supporters 
• Chancellor Emeritus John Pugh 

 
Tuesday at noon, Alaskans will gather outside the Capitol with a loud and clear 
message to the legislature: the University of Alaska is important to all Alaskans. 
 
The House Finance Subcommittee moved forward roughly $50 million in cuts from 
the budget proposed by the UA Board of Regents. The budget sent to the House 
Finance Committee included funding for student instruction and the bare minimum 
for research. That could lead to a huge loss in generated income from mainly 
federal grants.  
 
The Coalition of Student Leaders invites members of the statewide community to 
join this positive, uplifting and respectful movement. Wear blue to show your 
support. 
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The Coalition of Student Leaders is a non-partisan coalition made up of students 
from across the University system who believe in the power of higher education for 
the State of Alaska. 


